
Dinnae forget your Caddy!  

As we begin a new month of recycling our food 
waste at home, we would like to say a huge thank 
you to everyone who has supported our Dinnae 

forget your Caddy! initiative and update you on 
our progress so far. 

new 
caddies 
have been 
requested 
so far …. 

28 

Early years centres, 
Primary and 
Secondary schools 
participating so far... 

families have 
registered their caddy 
name so far…. 
 

31 24 

Need a caddy? Click here. 

December Progress Update for parents & carers 

Here are some of your brilliant caddy names ... 

Did you know that every new 
household that recycles their food 

waste at home, saves our local 
authority £12.94? 

https://forms.office.com/e/pNPYwEevtB


Favourite Caddy of  the Month - Winner! 

As you know, our recycling crews have been on the lookout for their 
favourite named/decorated kerbside caddy presented for collection 
this month.  

 

We are delighted to announce that the  

‘Favourite Caddy of the Month’  

for December is … 

‘Sweet Tooth’ 

who belongs to  

Milana - Bellsbank Primary School 

Congratulations, we look forward to  

               presenting you with your prize! 

Not yet involved? 

 Name your kerbside caddy - write this name on your caddy 
front/lid.  

 Let us know you are participating by registering your caddy 
name here   

 Recycle your food waste at home and present your caddy for 
collection to be automatically entered into our monthly 
competition to win a £50 East Ayrshire Gift Card!  

 

Please note that if your family registered your caddy as part of 
our initiative last year, you need to re-register again this year 
to be on our list of possible winning caddies. You can keep the 
same name as before or register a new name. 

 
Stay up-to-date by visiting our Dinnae forget your Caddy Thinglink  

Thank you for supporting ‘Dinnae forget your Caddy’ by recycling 
your food waste at home! 

https://forms.office.com/e/UfpxE99efW
https://www.thinglink.com/scene/1893271665232577380

